



QGIS PSC Meeting 9 May 2016

Present:

-

Apologies:

-

Video / Audio Channel

<https://talkgadget.google.com>

Previous meeting minutes:

<https://drive.google.com/open?id=1arzcgou0NErm8yiqDvCeasFUdr9zt-8JUx15f3ivTdw>

Agenda:

- **All: Roundtable:** activity updates (3 minute report back per person)
- **Follow-ups:**
 - QGIS API documentation **TODO Tim:** will report back at next meeting on the progress.
 - QGIS Grants document at https://drive.google.com/open?id=1QKzq3lgx70OIDi0P2F_nql0vJ-99lx3Y1vy1JfchE6o
 - QGIS Licensing Page on QGIS.ORG: **TODO Tim:** will make an initial draft on the above page - others can contribute as needed **TODO Richard:** will find an appropriate place to host on the web site
 - OSX packaging situation **TODO Richard:** Get update from Larry
 - **Done:** List of ongoing development work **TODO Marco:** Send a message to the dev mailing list asking developers to tell about their Feature plans

- Status of symbol and style sharing platform **TODO Richard**: Will work with Akbar to get the version online
- **Done: TODO Anita**: let Alexander know about PSC preferences for QGIS GSOC attendees
- **TODO Paolo**: Send out information about deadline for applications for travel support to Girona HF
- **TODO Andreas**: Change contact email on the website to andreas@qgis.org or treasurer@qgis.org (if exists) for sponsorship - Andreas to take care of sponsorships from now on.
- **Tim**: Bug tracker - can we make some decisions?
 - Motion to move off redmine
 - Motion to use GitHub
 - Motion to bring only minimal ticket info as Matthias has done in proof of concept
- **Richard**: Qt5 Porting status
- **Tim**: General meeting agenda for 2nd user conference
- **Tim**: PSC meeting time - is the consensus still that this is a good time to meet? I heard at least one complaint that it is too late at night...

Activity roundup:

Tim:

- Wrote up blog article about guideline enterprises offering commercial support
- Setting up backup system for plugins.qgis.org (together with Richard)
- Setting up a mirror for plugins.qgis.org
- Revised the grant applications doc (please take another look at the proposal document [here](#))
-

Anita:

- Contacted OSGeo to provide representative for QGIS.org

Richard:

- ...

Andreas:

Marco:

- ...

Gary:

- ...

Jürgen:

- 2.8.9/2.14.2 point releases

Otto:

- We still haven't finished yet, and we still have some money to spend from the project side. I will have to get in contact with the documenters the next days and will try to have it done by the end of may or mid of june so we have a manual, when 2.14 is official LTR
-

Paolo:

- ...

Preparing for Girona